
Extension of Deadline for Submission of Expression of Interest (EOI) for 
Consulting assignment for establishment of Foreign Currency Clearing System 
for GIFT IFSC. 

Ref: Expression of Interest Dated February 1, 2024 

In continuation of the EOI cited above, it is informed that the deadline for submission 
of Expression of Interest for “Consulting assignment for establishment of Foreign 
Currency Clearing System for GIFT IFSC” has been extended to 1700 hours on 
February 24, 2024. 

Therefore, while reading the EOI, interested applicants shall consider the deadline to 
be February 24, 2024, and not February 18, 2024. 

Additionally, the applicants are requested to note that a meeting (virtual) has been 
scheduled on February 21, 2024, at 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm for any clarification from the 
Core Group before submitting Expression of Interest. Interested applicants may write 
on the email id fcyclearing@nseicc.com for seeking time for clarifications. Applicants 
who have already submitted request for clarification do not require resubmitting the 
same. 

Link for the meeting shall be shared to the respective applicant. 

 


